
Sharing News From Our House to Yours!

A life-changing future
We continue to honor the legacy built by Lifeline Family Center as we 
live out our long-standing values of faith, hope, and love. Our approach 
is still to be the hands  and feet of Jesus to the next generation as we 
cherish and protect life, one woman at a time, one family at a time. Thrive 
has elevated our vision to the next level to empower every woman and 
child we serve to thrive in their God-given potential. “We are so excited 
about the future of Thrive. We know that our work in Southwest Florida is 
not done, and we are excited to continue to be a safe haven for young 
women to move from surviving to thriving.” – Meghan DeLuca, President

In memory of Barbara Montgomery
The Board and Staff of Thrive SWFL (formerly known as Lifeline Family 
Center) would like to express our love and gratitude to Barbara 
Montgomery for over 13 years that she served on our Board of Directors. 
She generously and selflessly gave her time and expertise to this ministry 
that she held so dear. She had a heart and passion for the woman and 
children who have called Thrive their home. This passion was driven by her 
personal connection to the brave decision these women make to choose 
LIFE for their babies. Her love, mentorship, spiritual guidance, impact, and 
legacy will resonate through the ministry for many years to come. Barbara 
is dearly loved and will be greatly missed! We share in the grief of her 
beloved family and friends and yet, we celebrate her life lived boldly for 
the Lord, knowing that today she is  at peace with Him.

Congratulations to our graduating class!

We love to hear from you and enjoy your visits! 
Please note our hours and contact below:

Monday-Thursday, 9:00am - 3:00pm
Closed Friday-Sunday 
Phone: 239-242-7238
Address: 907 SE 5th Ave, Cape Coral, FL 33990
Email: admin@thriveswfl.org



Families are being transformed at Thrive. Their stories are 
beautiful and filled with hope and love for the future . . .

Volunteering with Thrive! 
We have many opportunities for volunteers, located on our website along with a contact form 
so we can reach out and send a more detailed application. Additionally, we are seeking grant 
researchers and proposal writers, event assistance, and fundraising helpers! If any of those are in 
your wheelhouse, please reach out to admin@thriveswfl.org to let us know your talents!

Summertime Fun!



Well-Being Summer Safety Tips - Water Safety
The state loses more children under the age of five to drowning than any other state in the nation. As 
we play in the summer sun, it is important to emphasize supervision and swim safety while spending 
time with friends and family around the pool. 

Amazon Wish List Items!
Amazon Smile has ended their charity donation program and therefore our wish list is no longer 
valid. We are rebuilding our list and ask that you please bookmark it for future use! The new link is 
https://www.amazon.com/hz/ wishlist/ls/BJ1R86QNZEK9?ref_=wl_share

Meghan DeLuca, Thrive President & Executive Director, enjoys 
time with the Cape Coral Chamber!

‘Moms Day Out’ celebration for Mother’s Day -- Escape Room!



Do you, or does someone you know, need help?
We want you and your children to have a safe, nurturing place to call home. 
At Thrive you will have a temporary refuge for healing, restoration and growth. 
It’s not a shelter or a room for rent, but a safe haven and a community of 
support to guide and encourage you as you build a plan for your life. You will 
be equipped with the skills, tools and resources you need to provide a healthy, 
stable, flourishing home for your family. Complete our admissions application 
on our website and let’s begin.

WAYS TO GIVE WITH IMPACT
One Time Donation via Check or Credit Card - visit our website donation page
Monthly Giving Commitment via Check or Credit Card - visit our website donation page
Text to Give: Text THRIVESWFL to 239-977-9727
Gift of Stock: Make a bold year end investment providing immediate much needed resources for 
our moms and babies while benefitting from a potential tax advantage.
Include Us in your Estate Planning: Leave a legacy of hope and a future for the moms and 
babies of Thrive, laying a firm foundation upon which we can enlarge our territory and serve our 
community long into the future.

Thrive Sponsors -- Our Sponsors allow us to continue God’s work. THANK YOU! Be sure 
to show our sponsors some love by visiting their websites. Interested in becoming a sponsor? We 
have several events that call for sponsors each year! Contact admin@thriveswfl.org for additional 
information.


